Call for Papers

On 23-24 August 2010, the University of International Business and Economics will host the sixth Annual Meeting of the Asian Law and Economics Association in Beijing, P.R. China.  The conference is intended to encourage further research in different areas of Law and Economics. The topics are not restricted to issues related to laws in Asian countries.  Any topic addressing legal issues from an economic point of view is welcome. Those who are interested in presenting a paper (or papers) are invited to submit an abstract or a completed paper. Submissions should be in English, and should be sent electronically in pdf or word formats, as attachment to an email message addressed to Dr. Jianpei Li, Secretary of AsLEA at aslea2010@gmail.com. The submission deadline for papers or abstracts is 15 April 2010.  Authors of submitted papers will be notified by 15 May 2010 as to whether their paper has been accepted for the conference.  Papers presented at the conference are invited to be submitted to a conference volume published the AsLEA journal "Asian Journal of Law and Economics" in a special issue.  Those who are interested in being considered for publication in the special issue must submit a completed paper and express their interest when they submit it.  Further information about the conference can be found at the AsLEA website: www.aslea.org.

